From: Maureen Fink <mfink_mswc@yahoo.com>

Date: April 16, 2014 at 11:02:56 AM PDT

To: "jeffrey.dunn@bbklaw.com™ <jeffrey.dunn@bbklaw.com>
Subject: Antelope Valley Groundwater Cases/ Charles Tapia
Reply-To: Maureen Fink <mfink_mswc@yahoo.com>

Dear Mr. Dunn:

Thank you for speaking to me today and volunteering to send me what |
need.

The name on title is Charles Tapia and Nellie Family Trust.
The street address is 49913 - 80th Street West.

The APN is 374-020-53.



Thank you for your assistance in this regard.
Thomas J. Ward, Esg.

Sent From:

Maureen Fink, Legal Assistant to
Thomas J. Ward, Esg.

Michelizzi, Schwabacher, Ward & Collins
767 West Lancaster Boulevard
Lancaster, CA 93534

(661)948-5021; fax (661)948-5395

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the
personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s). This
message may be an attorney-client communication, and as such is
privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not an
intended recipient, you are notified that any review, use, dissemination,
forwarding, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. Please notify
the sender immediately by reply e-mail or telephone and delete the
original message and all attachments from your system.



